
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jack Tsai   
Sent: August-16-18 5:09 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Would like an audience at Council Meeting 
 
To staff of City of Burnaby, 
 
I am Jack Tsai, a 25+ year resident of Burnaby, representing a non-profit organization in the business of 
early childcare services. My business partner Lida, has had a licensed full time daycare facility here in 
Burnaby in the past. 
 
We have a proposition, which would help facilitate citizens of Burnaby with the growing needs of 
childcare services. This proposal would require the use of the city’s land. Therefore, we would love an 
audience with the City Council for the initial stage of our business planning. The land being referred 
here, is situated just behind Edmonds Community Centre.  
 
We look forward to your reply.  
 
With thanks, 
 
 

 

Jack Tsai 
7092 Frederick Ave, Burnaby 
 

Lida Madarshahian 

www.discoverycastle.ca 

(Contact info in Website) 

 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




